QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK October 2015
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 264 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in October from 1129 attended appointments with a doctor (23.4% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 192 Patients said they were Extremely likely (17%)
· 61 Patients said Likely (5.4%)
· 7 Patients said neither likely or unlikely (0.6%)
· 3 said they didn’t know (0.3%)

	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from October were:
Lots of positive feedback including: Doing a great job;  Always Helpful; Very pleased with all aspects of the service;  All staff very helpful.  First Class; Splendid Service all most kind and helpful; Everyone seems friendly and caring and they do their best to meet needs asap; If all surgeries were as good as this there would be no complaints; Very helpful and efficient;  Perfect service - Excellent - nothing more to say other than we are very fortunate to have this as our Health Centre; I have always got good medical attention and as I work full-time appointments that suit my hours; Staff always very nice and helpful; Thank you to all in the practice for their care over the last 25 years.  We have never had a problem getting an appointment;  Very lucky to live in Nether Stowey;  Fortunate not to have needed to see our GP too often but very satisfied;   Receptionists excellent also pharmacy staff;   Many thanks to all, Always helpful and polite - makes a nasty thing (a docs visit) more enjoyable - Thank you!, A superb service, extremely professional but very friendly.  Excellent! 5 Stars!
Always dealt with within a few days.  Excellent reception and dispensary staff.  Like the facility to have tel appointment with GP; I have never had a problem getting an appointment;  Even our guests in our holiday cottage have been impressed by the efficient service and friendliness of your staff.
Helpful Suggestions including :

· Open for prescriptions through lunch time (as in Cannington) : You can always pick up your repeat medication from the receptionist if the dispensary is closed.
· Send useful information eg flu clinic dates/times by email or mobile: We will look into the technology for this over the next year.
· There does not seem to be any GP follow up to results from these visits (from survey done at flu clinic): If there were any issues of concern following the flu clinic the staff would alert your GP to this and would arrange for you to have a further appointment. If you have any concerns about your health it is advisable to book an appointment with your GP.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.


